
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—21st June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have worked hard 

on learning about the properties of 

shapes including how  many edges, faces 

and vertices 3-D shapes have.  In English, 

the children have been able to write their 

own stories based on a picture. We have 

also been celebrating Arts’ Week and the 

children have been experimenting with 

different mark making.  

Next week, we have another busy week 

and we are going to be  doing a Maths’  

Day on Monday all about Measure. Then 

they will be starting to learn about posi-

tion and direction. In English, we will be 

learning about  the poem, ‘The Sound Col-

lector’ . In R.E,  the children will be learn-

ing about  Islam .  We will watch the Year 

6 production on Wednesday afternoon.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Robert  

2Franklin: Olivia  

2Newton: Anisia  


